
Minutes of CAEAS Meeting of April 26, 2017 

Present: Professors Jose Magdaleno, Thomas O’Hanlon, Liliana Calvet, Elin Waring, Linda Scheetz, Andrei 

Jitianu, Sandra Campeanu, Penny Prince;  Student Representatives Minh Pham and Sabrina Ramsundar 

Our committee discussed two items: a proposal brought by UCG on behalf of the Biology Department, 

and a proposal by Dr. Stefan Becker regarding the number of in–residence credits to be required for 

College Latin Honors.  After lengthy discussion, both proposals were sent back for further data and 

discussion. 

We thank our committee members for this year’s work, with special thanks to the students for their 

devotion. Our next meeting will be held in the Fall. Submitted, Dr. Penny Prince, Chair 


